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Welcome Back! 
Welcome back after a restful and enjoyable summer to everyone! It has been lovely to see 
the children settling back into school life with ease. This week’s newsletter is mainly to 
share all of the important dates and events we have lined up for the new term.  
Please request a paper copy from the office if you would prefer to keep a copy to hand, 
please also note all important dates will be added to our website for your ease also.  
 
 

 

 

Important Dates 

13.09.23 Welcome to the new academic year and meet the 
teacher - Parents invited to attend @ 3.15pm 

29.09.23 Sports Day 

30.09.23 Reception and Year 1 reading workshop for parents @ 
2.30pm 
 
06.10.23 Show Racism the Red Card Day –Children Dress up in 
red 
 
11.10.23 World Mental Health Day – Children Dress up in yellow 
 
16.10.23 Wood Street Mission Reading Festival - children will be 
given a selection of books for free 
 
18.10.23 Harvest Celebration Assembly Parents welcome @ 
2.40pm 
 
18.10.23 Last day of half term 
 
19.10.23 INSET day 
 
20.10.23 INSET day 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 

 

 

School Reminders 
 
As we are at the start of new term please read through the following changes and important 
information.  
 
School meals are £2.40per day and we ask payments to be made in advance payable via Parent 
Pay.  
 
We provide each child with learning and writing equipment, please can you ensure no personal 
equipment is brought into school. 
 
When collecting your children at the end of each day, please can we ask you to stand behind the 
yellow line, this allows the teacher to have sight of the parents before discharging the children 
safely.  
 
Please ensure no dogs are brought onto the school premises at any time. 
 
School Spider/ Parent Pay – if you are yet to activate either of these accounts please get in touch 
with the school office for your username and password.  
 
 

Forest School 

Mr Allen is our new forest school teacher! The children will be having outdoor learning sessions 
again this term, 2G,4HE & 6D will start their forest school sessions next week and will have to have 
suitable clothing for outdoor use. A letter has been sent home with a full list of clothing items and 
information.  
 
2G - Wednesday 
4HE – Thursday  
6D - Tuesday 
 

 

P.E Days 

Every class has P.E sessions and each child needs to bring in their P.E Kit on the days which P.E. 
is held. Your child will bring home a letter with the day their class will have P.E. sessions.  

P.E. Uniform – white t-shirt, black shorts, black pumps/trainers. 



 

Breakfast Club 

As you will be aware we have made some changes to the breakfast club, the club is now 50p per 
day or £2.50p a week. Children from Reception – Year 6 are able to attend unaccompanied.     

If you require your child to attend breakfast club, it must be booked on the Friday before the week 
commencing and paid for in full on Parent Pay. At the time of booking, please send an email to 
tickle.v@crosslee.manchester.sch.uk confirming the days/weeks your child is attending. The club 
will be available on a first come, first served basis and will be available every Friday to book for the 
week ahead. Cereal, bagels, toast and juice will be served alongside a variety of games and 
activities for the children to play.  

Please note, children can only attend who have booked and paid via ParentPay.  

 

After School Clubs 

We will be running after school clubs again starting w/c 18th September. We will be publishing the 
clubs next week and we will notify you via School Spider. Please ensure you have activated your 
account if not already so you can sign up.     
 

Sports’ Day -  29th September 
 
Reception, year 1 & year 2 @ 9AM 
Year 3 & 4 @ 1.30pm 
Year 5 & 6 @2.30pm 
 
This Sports’ Day is due to cancelling the event last year due to the weather. Sports’ Day is themed 
for the colours of teams to represent Paralympian’s and Olympians. Your child’s teacher will assign 
the children a colour and they will bring a note home with their colour on. We are asking children to 
come wearing the chosen colour and they are able to stay in their sports day outfit all day.  
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A word from the Headteacher… 

 

Welcome back after the summer holidays, I hope you all had a wonderful, 
restful break!  
 
It has been a really sad week for Blackley, if you need any support please 
get in touch with school and we’ll signpost you to some help. I know this is 
a supportive community who will reach out to support each other at times 
like this.  
 
Please look after yourselves. 
 
Miss Crew 

 


